
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

22nd March 2022 

 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Careers Evening on Wednesday 6th April 2022, from 6.30pm – 8.30pm 
 
Following our recent highly successful Virtual Higher Education Fair, I am writing to 
remind you about the Careers Evening to be held in school on Wednesday 6th April, 
from 6:30 to 8:30pm. I do hope that you and your sons or daughters will be able to 
come along to meet with representatives from over 60 organisations and companies 
and to hear about opportunities for careers across a very broad range of sectors.  
 
Many of the organisations offer training schemes and apprenticeships, and will be 
able to offer advice about the increasing number of alternative routes available, both 
for post 16 and 18 employment and study, including apprenticeships and sponsored 
degree schemes. The event also offers an opportunity for students to explore 
opportunities for work experience and part-time employment. 
 
Due to the large number of organisations taking part, families are asked to park 
outside of the school grounds as the school car park will be full by this point in the 
evening, with exhibitors’ vehicles. Outwood Academy have very kindly agreed to the 
use of the coach park in order to facilitate parking difficulties and we would ask that 
you use this in addition to and on-street parking. 
 
Students and parents should register in the school foyer, where students will be 
present to assist you and point you in the direction of the exhibitor areas. Please use 
the digital Visitor Guide, which will be sent to you prior to the evening, and which will 
show the location and stand numbers for all of the participating businesses and 
organisations. You may wish to print this out for your ease on the evening. 
 
We very much look forward to seeing you in school and to welcoming you to the 
Careers Evening 2022. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

    Jill Locke and Bob Walker 
    Careers Department 

 
lockej@ripongrammar.com 

 
 

 


